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Dear Parents 

 

We are now publishing observations in school for you to access at home through the 

Tapestry Website or App.  This means you will be able to see the things your child 

has been up to in school, usually with a photo or video and a comment giving you some 

context as to what they were doing and how they are learning.  This will give you the 

opportunity to talk to your child about their learning at home.   

 

Observations can be about anything that your child does in school and the class 

teachers use these observations to make assessments about your child’s learning and 

their progress. You can add things that your child does at home, if you wish, but 

there is no expectation of this.  However, if you would like to acknowledge the 

observations by ‘liking’ them or commenting on them, this is helpful for our teachers 

to know if their observations are being seen.   We aim to publish one or two a week 

for each child but this may vary week to week so don’t panic if it’s been a few days 

since you last saw an update.   

 

Finally, whilst we endeavor to type carefully and proofread before we publish 

observations, please forgive us if you notice the occasional error in spelling or 

grammar; we are not perfect and each teacher can take up to 100 observations a 

week so it’s easy for the odd error to slip through. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to sharing your child’s learning 

journey with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Kirby-Hawkins 

Deputy Headteacher 


